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MILLING AND PAVING TO BEGIN ON UNION MILL ROAD   

 

Mount Laurel, NJ --- Starting on Monday, August 30th milling and paving will 

begin on Union Mill Road at the section between Mount Laurel Road and Bentley 

Drive.   

Westbound traffic on Union Mill Road will flow as normal. Eastbound traffic will 

be detoured. During construction there will be local access allowed from Briggs 

Road to Walton Avenue for residents.    

Residents will begin to see message boards and pre construction signage starting 

today.  

The project will be complete by September 2nd, weather permitting.  

 

### 


